
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
 

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for PWS 3351402 Umatilla Water Works 
 
 
We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of 
regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During 
the August 2023 we monitored for disinfectant byproducts instead of in July 2023 and therefore cannot be 
sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time. 
  
Some people who drink water containing trihalomethanes in excess of the MCL over many years may 
experience problems with their liver, kidneys, or central nervous system, and may have an increased risk 
of getting cancer. 
  
Some people who drink water containing haloacetic acids in excess of the MCL over many years may 
have an increased risk of getting cancer. 
 
What should I do? 
 
There is nothing you need to do at this time. 
 
What happened? What is being done? 
 
Stage 2 Disinfection Byproducts were pulled in August 2023 instead of July 2023 due to Operator 
oversight. We have since taken the samples, August 29th 2023 and the results came back that we are 
within the standards regulated by FDEP. 
 

 
For more information, please contact Vaughan Nilson at (352) 502-9802 or vnilson@umatillafl.org. 
 
 
This notice is being sent to you by Umatilla Water Works.   
State Water System ID#: 3351402.  
Date distributed: September 20, 2023.    
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